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The Estate of Ruth Helen Gilcrease
c/o John Gotwals, PR Case ID #: SOR-4404
525 South Main St, Facility ID #: 6608511
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103 SOR Closure Report Approval

PO #: WP110117

RE: SOR Closure Report Approval for the Facility Located at:

Checkers Country Store & Deli
9577 N. 177 E. Avenue
Owasso, OK, 74055

Dear Mr. Gotwals:

The Oklahoma Corporation Commission (OCC) has approved the SOR Closure Report for the above referenced case
submitted under purchase order number WP110117 by your consultant on 9/16/2019. The report indicates that all
closure requirements for this case have been completed and this case is now closed and no further action is
required. If in the future levels of chemicals of concern are discovered to exceed those determined appropriate for this
site, then this case may be reactivated. A copy of this letter is being sent to your environmental consultant who will
know how to respond.

Once the final claim for this case is submitted electronically through the Corrective Action Portal, a “Final Claim
Confirmation” letter will be auto-generated. This confirmation will be submitted along with the final claim to certify that
the case has been completed and no further claims will be submitted for reimbursement to the Indemnity Fund. In the
event a hard copy claim needs to be submitted, a “Final Claim Confirmation” letter will be included with this closure
letter. This is to be completed and submitted to the Indemnity Fund along with the final claim for this case. Once this
letter has been received by the Petroleum Storage Tank Division, the Accounting Department will review the case and
invoice you for the appropriate co-pay. Please note, no other claims can be submitted for payment after this letter has
been received on this case.

If you have any questions, please discuss them with your consultant or call me at (405) 522-1437 between 8:00 a.m.
and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Please reference the appropriate OCC Facility Number and Case Number on all
correspondence.

Sincerely:

Brif Botlpe

David Poulsen
Project Environmental Analyst

CC: Enercon Services (OKC)
Attn: Rusty Lynch
1601 Northwest Expressway, Suite 1000
Oklahoma City, OK 73118
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